
  
 

School Ambassador Minutes 

16th September 2022 

          12:15-12:35 
 

 

CL Name & Class Attended CL Name & Class Attended 

Pippa – 3S  Elna – 6B  

Julia – 3M  Ellie-Mae – 6B  

Cameron – 4S  Alphonse – 6B  

Kamara – 4S  Ryan 6B  

Lilly – 5V  Joshua – 6B  

Kylie – 5V    

Elsamariya – 5V    

Jessica – 5H    

  

Agenda Item: 

 Reconfigure children to new classes 

 Take the register 

 Explain the purpose of the meeting 

 Altar Server training 

 Children share their experiences of being an altar server 

 School Masses 

 AOB/Questions 

Key Points: 

1. Children’s classes were clarified for the new year 

2. The register was taken 

3. Mrs Mellor explained that Alphonse, Ryan and Joseph are altar servers at Holy 

Trinity church and that this meeting is all about being an altar server at school 

4. Mrs Wrigley explained that the altar service training begins in November. This 

training is for existing servers but also anyone interested in becoming and altar 

server and children from Year 3 can take part. 

5. Alphonse talked about his experience as an altar server. During the summer 

holidays, he went to church every day and served. He sat at the altar and helped 

Fr Marco. He felt closer to God. Jessica said that it is good to serve as you get 

to see everything that the priest does. Mrs Wrigley has served for 20 year as 



an altar server and she is the longest serving woman as it was only 30 years ago 

that women have been able to serve on the altar. 

6. Mrs Mellor explained that we are starting a Chaplaincy Team who as part of 

their role will be altar servers for our school masses. The masses will be weekly. 

The children were asked if they would like to be part of the Chaplaincy Team. – 

Jessica, Kamara, Lillie, Kylie, Elsa Marie, Elna, Ellie May, Joshua, Ryan and 

Alphonse all requested to join the team. Mrs Mellor explained that after the 

mass on Tuesday they would be presented with an enrolment certificate from Fr 

Paul. They were asked to be especially attentive during the mass in 

understanding where they could support Fr Paul. Mr Wrigley asked the children 

to listen out for the 4 bells. 

7. AOB- Questions . Jessica asked if the Chaplaincy Team would wear Albs during 

school masses. Mrs Wrigley said that this should be possible when she locates 

some. 

 


